
From: Dale, Catherine  

Sent: Saturday, October 31, 2015 10:25 AM 

To: Jerrom, Charlie; Lambe, Sunny; Pollak, Leo 

Subject: Re: New Premises Licence 234 Southwark Park Road 

Dear colleagues, 

I am writing on behalf of the three councillors for South Bermondsey ward, with respect to the 

application by Istanbul Express at 234 Southwark Park Road, London SE16 3RW to sell alcohol 

Monday - Sunday between the hours of 08:00 - 23:00, license ref number 849921. 

We are very concerned about the potential anti-social behaviour impact an additional alcohol license 

would have on the area. There are public health and community safety reasons against encouraging 

access to late night drinking. There are frequent complaints of anti-social behaviour related to 

alcohol use in areas close to this location. We do not wish to exacerbate these problems for local 

residents. 

Feedback we have received at meetings of both the Manor Estate TRA and the Blue Bermondsey BID 

was unanimous in opposing this alcohol license. 

On these grounds, we object to the application in its present form and would therefore recommend 

that this is not granted. 

Yours sincerely, 

Catherine Dale, Sunny Lambe and Leo Pollak 

Councillors for South Bermondsey ward 

CC: Sunny Lambe and Leo Pollak 

Councillor Catherine Dale  

Labour Councillor for South Bermondsey ward 

07985 114 194
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